

The Foundation and Friends of the Royal Botanic Gardens, Kew

Royal Botanic Gardens, Kew, Richmond, Surrey TW9 3AB 020 8332 5000 | www.kew.org | info@kew.org

Patron: His Royal Highness The Prince of Wales

Mr and Mrs Bim Sandhu
The Sandhu Charitable Foundation
First Floor
Santon House
53-55 Uxbridge Road
Ealing
London
W5 5SA

22 March 2016

Pear Mr and Mrs Sandhu,

I am writing to thank you and the Trustees of the Sandhu Charitable Foundation for your extremely generous donation of £12,500 to go towards the restoration of the Temperate House, the third of four donations as part of the Temperate House Twenty initiative.

The restoration is going extremely well and I look forward to meeting you and showing you how the project is progressing on the evening of 7th June. We will also have the opportunity, over some drinks in the beautiful Marianne North Gallery, to see some of the rare and threatened species that will be returning to the Temperate House.

Once again thank you for your support of this monumental restoration.

With best wishes,

Charlotte Bassadone Development Manager

C. Bassadone

I am looking forward to meeting you both on 7th June.





The Foundation and Friends of the Royal Botanic Gardens, Kew

Royal Botanic Gardens, Kew, Richmond, Surrey TW9 3AB 020 8332 5000 | www.kew.org | info@kew.org

Patron: His Royal Highness The Prince of Wales

Receipt

The Sandhu Charitable Foundation

The Foundation and Friends of the Royal Botanic Gardens, Kew, Richmond, Surrey, TW9 3AB acknowledge receipt of a donation for TWELVE THOUSAND FIVE HUNDRED POUNDS (£12,500) from The Sandhu Charitable Foundation received on 21 March 2017 to go towards the Temperate House restoration programme.

Signed: Charlotte Bassardone

Development Manager on behalf of The Foundation and Friends of the Royal Botanic Gardens, Kew

Dated: 22 Mard 2017

